
Holiday Season 2023

Dear families and friends,

Would you like to help “our furry friends”

at an animal shelter? Please join Mrs.

Heinrichs and the first grade classes this

holiday season to give food and supplies to cats and dogs in

need. The shelter always appreciates receiving donations for

their friendly animals.

If you would like to donate something, please bring your

donations to the main hall by the trees by Friday, December

22nd. All of your generous donations will be delivered to The
Mohawk and Hudson River Humane Society in Menands on

Christmas Eve.

Checks payable to the shelter or cash are also accepted.

Anything that you can give (food, supplies, or money) will be

greatly appreciated by the shelter. Please read the Attached

(front and back) Wish List for more donation ideas!

Thanks for your support! Our lovable friends at the

animal shelter thank you too!

Happy Holidays!

Mrs. Heinrichs and The First Graders



Wish List

Dogs:

● Canned dog food, any brand
● Martingale collars/ leashes and slip leads
● Easy Walk harnesses
● Greenies Pill Pockets
● Kongs (L or XL)
● Food puzzles
● Peanut butter
● Puppy training pads
● Outdoor metal-handled pooper scoopers
● Flea and tick preventative (Frontline, Advantage, Advantix)
● Training treats

Cats:

● Canned cat food, any brand
● Plastic cat toys (no catnip, please)
● Greenies Pill Pockets
● Pipe Cleaners
● Cardboard shoe boxes
● Cat beds
● Clay cat litter
● Yesterday's News litter
● Feliway products
● Motion toys, mobiles

Cleaning:

● High-efficiency laundry detergent
● Dryer sheets
● Dishwasher pods
● Swiffer WetJet multi-purpose floor cleaner refills
● Paper towels
● Bleach
● Liquid hand soap


